
                                               

 

 
 

September 10, 2021 
 

Re: Product Discontinuation Notice 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification that JNC Corp. discontinue one the following 

Cellufine product as of June 21, 2021. 

 

Product Package Catalogue No. 

Cellufine MAX 

AminoButyl 

5 x 1 ml 21500-51 

1 x 5 ml 21500-15 

50ml 21500 

100ml 21501 

500ml 21502 

5 lt 21503 

10 lt 21504 

 

JNC Corp appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 

continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement 

may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirement with our quality 

product lines. 

Please contact JNC Corp. (cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp) if you have additional questions. 

Best regards, 

 
 

    
Shigeru Yamamoto 

General Manager, Sales & Marketing Department 

Life Chemicals Division 

JNC Corporation 


